
What’s Happening this Week: (February 10-16) 
Sunday (February 10) 

10:30-11:15am Children’s Sunday School 
10:45-11:30am Adult Education Class 
2-5pm 4-H Robotics 
Monday (February 11)  

9:30am Prayer Group 
6:30pm Church Council 
Tuesday (February 12) 
Wednesday (February 13) 

7:00pm Altar Guild 
7-9pm Nicholas Hall reserved 
Thursday (February 14) 

8:00-2:30pm Annunciation Homeschool 
Friday (February 15) 
Saturday (February 16) 

7:00am Men’s Group 
1-6pm Nicholas Hall – reserved 
5:30pm Evening Worship 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHURCH RECORDS FOR 2/3 
Attendance: 67 
Regular Collection: $3350 
Debt Reduction: $40 
Special Use: $30 
 
The flowers on the altar are provided by Darran & Karen 
Landenberger in memory of Walt Landenberger. 
 

 
 

Welcome to Prince of Peace 
February 10, 2019 

 

Luke 5:1-11 

One day as Jesus was standing by the Lake of Gennesaret, 
the people were crowding around him and listening to the 
word of God. He saw at the water’s edge two boats, left 
there by the fishermen, who were washing their nets. He got 
into one of the boats, the one belonging to Simon, and asked 
him to put out a little from shore. Then he sat down and 
taught the people from the boat. 

When he had finished speaking, he said to Simon, “Put out 
into deep water, and let down the nets for a catch.” 

Simon answered, “Master, we’ve worked hard all night and 
haven’t caught anything. But because you say so, I will let 
down the nets.” 

When they had done so, they caught such a large number of 
fish that their nets began to break. So they signaled their 
partners in the other boat to come and help them, and they 
came and filled both boats so full that they began to sink. 

When Simon Peter saw this, he fell at Jesus’ knees and said, 
“Go away from me, Lord; I am a sinful man!” For he and all 
his companions were astonished at the catch of fish they had 
taken, and so were James and John, the sons of Zebedee, 
Simon’s partners. 

Then Jesus said to Simon, “Don’t be afraid; from now on you 
will fish for people.” So they pulled their boats up on shore, 
left everything and followed him. 

 
 
 
 

February Pew Stocker: Luann Bartz 
 
February 17 
AV: Derek Hoaglund 
Acolyte: Volunteer 
Greeters: Denise Hoaglund & Sue 

Peterson  
Ushers: Dorothy Bush & Sherre 

Faulkner 
Children’s Message: Wendy 

Goldsworthy 
Reader: Dorothy Bush 
Communion Assist: Duke Ducett, 

Sue Ducett, & Sue Peterson 
Counters: Sandy Buske & Denise 

Hoaglund 
  
Donut Delivery: Mackenthun 
Coffee Prep: Need Volunteer 
Coffee Hosts: Need Volunteers 
 
 

 
 
 

February 24 
AV: Cameron Schmidt 
Acolyte: Josiah Hedman 
Greeters: Jacqueline Eggers & 

Wayne Schmidt 
Ushers: Bob & Nancy Mohns  
Children’s Message: Pam Novotnak 
Reader: Darran Landenberger 
Counters: David Lynch & Brad 

Mueller 
 
Donut Delivery: Mackenthun 
Coffee Prep: Need Volunteer 
Coffee Hosts: Need Volunteers 

 
 



 

 
 
 
Lutheran Bible Translators is an independent Lutheran mission 
organization. LBT makes God’s Word accessible to those who do not 
yet have it in the language of their hearts. God is transforming the lives 
of people around the world as they read and use His Word in their 
heart language. Our speaker today, Dave Snyder is a translator. If you 
would like to contribute to LBT, there is a basket in the foyer ready to 
receive your gift. 
 
Looking Ahead – Prince of Peace plans to provide meals at 6:00pm 
and worship services at 7:00pm on Wednesday evenings during Lent. 
More details to come. 
 
Are you DRAMAtic? - We need adult volunteers (4 males & 2 
females) to perform dialogues with Pastor Hank during our mid-week 
Lenten worship services at 7:00pm starting on Ash Wednesday, March 
6. A script is provided (and does not need to be memorized). A sign-up 
sheet is available in the narthex. 

 
 
 
 
Adult Education Class – Today, February 10, Pastor Hank will lead a 
Bible study on 1st Corinthians 11:17-34 from 10:45-11:30am in the 
Welcome Center. Please bring your Bible, comments, and questions. 

 
 

 
 

February Book Club – Join the book club and read “The Good 
Neighbor: The Life and Work of Fred Rogers” by Maxwell King. This 
biography tells the story of Fred Rogers (1928-2003), the creator and 
star of the classic children’s television show Mister Rogers 
Neighborhood. The group will meet for discussion and fellowship on 
Wednesday, February 20 at 7:00pm at Pam Novotnak’s house. 
 
 
 
 
Winter Weather Warmers - Naomi Circle is requesting donations of 
children’s hats, scarves, and mittens in the month of February. The 
items will provide warmth to kids at local schools. Donations will be 
collected by the PoP information booth through Sunday, February 24. 
 

 
Fill the Cart - Prince of Peace plans to provide all with a grocery bag and 
a new list for the Stateline Pantry after worship today. Please bring your 
donations next Sunday, February 17 or a following Sunday. 
Items needed are:   
Cereal    Ramen Noodles  
Granola bars  Fruit snacks 
Kraft Mac & Cheese  Small Juice bottles (6 packs)  
 
Support Local Missions – Thank you to Charmel Jacobs who shared 
on Sunday, February 3 about the many ways that Rockford Rescue 
Mission helps the homeless, addicted, jobless, and struggling individuals 
in our local area. Rockford Rescue Mission needs your help to continue 
serving others. One way is to attend their fundraisers through various 
restaurants. Upcoming events are: 
 Tuesday, Feb. 12 – Chick-Fil-A (Perryville Road) – 5-7pm 
 Monday, Feb. 25 – Dairy Queen (Perryville Road) – 5-8pm 
Don’t forget to mention Rockford Rescue Mission at the checkout! 
 
 

 
 

Please remember in your prayers these people with life struggles: 
Healing, strength, and guidance for: Chad, Pam, Sharon VanderKooi, Kim, 

Billy, Andy, Bob, Kristan, Rachel, Gloria, Teresa, Christopher, Gerry LeRue, 
Joyce Schmidt, Pete Bond, Sylvia Romberg, Jennifer, Darrell Crusan, Zak, 
Rhonda, Lora Conrad, Geri, Lois, Bonny, Bob, Tom Taylor, Jon, Al Wendorf, 
Michael Zolowski, Jack, Sandy, Paul, Temperance, Michael K., Jacob, Marge 
GeRue, Brett GeRue, Marian Montana, Sonja, Mike F., John & Cher Demler, 
David Young, Pat, and Karen. 
 

Prayers for our Service Men and Women: Carl Specht, Ella Pearson’s 

grandsons Rob & Samuel Walker, Sherre Faulkner’s nephew Rod Flom, Tom & 
Jean Lenhart’s grandson Cody Merrett, Penny Pfile’s nephew William Kerr II, 
Joan Sabin’s grandson Jeremy Crandell, Pastor Hank & Beth Corcoran’s son-in-
law James McLaurin, Bob & Karen Lowery’s grandson Steve Broomfield, Dorothy 
Bush’s nephew Cody Bush, Quentin VanDewoestyne, fiancé of Abigail Baird, and 
Duke & Sue Ducett’s nephew Danny Wagner. 
 
Please pray for those suffering loss: The families of David Summeril, Bill 

Heintz, and Audrey Larson. Peggy on the loss of husband Jim. Nate Spain on the 
loss of wife Sandie. Sue on the loss of husband Robert. 
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